
CHAIR/VICE CHAIRMAN’S ATTENDANCE 

1 March 2022 – 17 May 2022 

 

 

During this time, several events which the Chair had planned to attend were again 

cancelled due to low take-up of tickets. 

 

Friday 22 April 

The Vice Chairman and his wife attended the Mayor of Bicester’s St George’s Day Dinner 

which was held at The Chesterton Hotel, near Bicester with all proceeds going to the 

Mayor’s chosen charities. 

 

Sunday 24 April 

The Chairman and his wife attended a Celebratory Service for the Granting of the Freedom 

of the Town of Bicester to Headquarters Bicester Garrison.  The service was held at St 

Edberg’s Church in Bicester and followed by refreshments and presentations at the Officers’ 

Mess, Ambrosden. 

 

Monday 9 May* 

The Vice Chairman attended Bicester Town Council’s Annual Meeting and Mayor Making.  

This event was held at Whitelands Farm Sports Ground in Bicester and incorporated the 

presentations for the Good Citizen Awards and Grant Aid. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Details correct at time of printing. 


